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I am opposed to this bill.  We cannot afford ANY new property taxes.  We are already 

being taxed out of our homes.  This would take a change in the state constitution and 

is not acceptable in this short session.  Do not let this bill reach the house floor for a 

vote!  Do not tax us out of living in Oregon. 


